
San_yonzon replied (Thu, 8 Jul 2021 at 2:21 PM) 

To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

To  

The PDC,  

 

I have been working with the public commissions officer for the last 3 weeks. Since it’s my first 

time running for the public office, it wasn’t an easy journey. Regarding the cost of the yard signs, 

t-shirts, and postcards I have spoken with the PDC and they have responded, telling me to submit 

the expenses by July 11th. I made a payment to Seattle Design and Print on June 23rd. The 

website and social media pages have been paid for by my friends and family. I am sorry if I have 

made a mistake on filling late, but the allegation was totally a political ploy. My volunteer team 

and myself are going door-to-door and distributing the postcards. Talking to many voters, who 

seem curious to change, and eager to support me and my campaign. As we all know everyone 

wants to get elected and try to make the other competitor look bad. But I will do my best and 

reach out to the officer from PDC and try to fix everything immediately. Again I apologize if I 

was unable to submit my expenses on time, however moving forward I will make sure to be 

prompt in my submissions according to the PDC. 

 

Sincerely,  

Sanjeev Yonzon  

Candidate-Renton City Council  

Position-1,  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13054500788
mailto:pdc@pdc.wa.gov

